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At the 2008 Portfolio Review Day, on May 15, Department of Communication 
seniors will present their portfolio work for review and comment by faculty, staff 
and peers.  The event takes place in the Fireside Lounge of the Student Alumni 
Union beginning at 2 p.m.  

  

The Communication Portfolio is comprised of projects, papers and related 
professional materials compiled during each student’s academic career, and 
exhibits his or her abilities, skills, and knowledge.  During the Portfolio Review, 
these collections are on display in a variety of forms, including publications, 
binders, posters, and CDs.  You are encouraged to attend, review and applaud the 
seniors’ work, and join us in recognizing and rewarding the top portfolio. 
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